
 

PANCAP 
HAPPENINGS 

A Weekly Update On New Additions to the Pan Caribbean Partnership Against 
HIV and AIDS (PANCAP) Website and Information On Upcoming Activities In 

The Caribbean 

 

What’s New On The Website  

www.pancap.org 

 
Ministers of Health Urged To Ensure Quality Of Laboratory Services 

PANCAP XI Announcement 

Kaiser/UNAIDS Study Finds Drop In Overall Disbursements For AIDS Response in 2010 

Pre-Chewed Food May Pose HIV Threat To Infants 

Upcoming Activities 

5-6 September 2011 - PANCAP with support from the USAID  Health Policy Project (HPP) will hold a 
meeting in Port-of-Spain, Trinidad and Tobago for the participatory development of a framework for a 
comprehensive national response to stigma and discrimination. This will provide regional as well as national 
direction for reduction in HIV-related stigma and discrimination. The “Stigma Framework” will outline the 
key components for a comprehensive response to stigma and discrimination as well as laying out a process 
for in-country assessing of local needs and resources, determining gaps and opportunities and integrating 
stigma reduction into existing endeavours. For further information please contact Ms. Ayana Hypolite, 
Strategy and Resourcing Officer (Stigma and Discrimination), PANCAP Coordinating Unit at 
ahypolite@caricom.org. 

 

 

Contact Details: Pan Caribbean Partnership Against HIV and AIDS (PANCAP) Coordinating Unit, Caribbean 
Community Secretariat, Turkeyen, Greater Georgetown, Guyana; Tel: (592) 222 0001-72; Fax: (592) 222 0203  

Email: pancap@caricom.org; Website: www.pancap.org 

 

 


